
Dear HFGS Families, Faculty, Staff, Students, and Friends, 
 
May the spirit of joy, peace, and love that Christmas brings resonate in your hearts 
today and always. 
 
Wherever you find yourselves, we hope you’re cherishing the warmth of family and 
loved ones. 
 
As the holiday season continues, may it be a time of relaxation, family reunions, 
charitable deeds, and fostering friendships. May it offer moments for cooking together, 
safe travels, meeting both familiar faces and new friends, and serene reflections, 
expressing gratitude for God’s blessings and prayers for those facing joys, challenges, 
illness, or hardships. Let’s remember the departed and extend kindness to the 
underprivileged among us. 
 
On behalf of our faculty, staff, and administration, I would like to express our heartfelt 
gratitude once more for the thoughtful gifts received - prayers, heartfelt Christmas 
cards, delightful baked treats, chocolates, fragrant candles, beauty products, scarves, 
and more goodies. Your generosity is deeply appreciated. 
 
Warm regards, 
Dr. Suelto 

 

 

 

 


